
 

Sudbury Public Schools 
Sudbury, Massachusetts 
School Committee Special Meeting 
Wednesday, October 23, 2002 
 
 
 
Present:               Rich Robison, Chairperson, Karen Krone, Vice Chairperson 
Members:               Bill Braun, Kathy Precourt, Jane Santinelli 
 
 
Rich Robison called the meeting to order at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Rich explained that due to the significant change in the field of candidates, 
namely, the withdrawal of the internal candidate, there was a need to discuss 
and possibly extend the timeline for applicants. 
 
Ed Gotgart and Jim Walsh of NESDEC reported that to date 50 inquiries/partial 
applications and 22 completed applications have been received.  They felt that an 
extended search would give additional breadth and depth to the pool of 
candidates. 
 
The Committee felt it was worth extending the search for a few weeks.  
 
NESDEC presented a proposed calendar which has applications due November 
12 and the selection being made mid-January.  Another advertisement will be 
run in this week’s Boston Globe. 
 
NESDEC also presented a letter that will be sent to candidates bringing them up 
to date on the search process. 
 
Note:  Karen Krone left the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  Kathy Precourt left the meeting 
at 9:00 p.m. 
 
VOTED:  On a motion by Jane Santinelli, seconded by Bill Braun, to adjourn the 
meeting.  The vote was 5-0 in favor.  The time was 9:35 p.m.  
 
Member’s Forum 
 
Yes     Bill Braun 
Yes     Jane Santinelli 



Yes     Rich Robison 
 
 
 
Submitted by Joanne Bleiler, Recording Secretary 
 


